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TOWN OF PORT HAWKESBURY 

NOTICE 

2025 LEAF AND YARD WASTE SITE SCHEDULE 
 

 

The Leaf and Yard Waste Site on Crandall Road will be opening for the 

season starting SATURDAY, May 17th, 2025. 

 

The Leaf and Yard Waste Site will be open for residents starting Saturday, 

May 17th from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and continuing every SECOND 

Saturday thereafter until SATURDAY, October 18th, 2025. 

 

 

 

PLEASE REFER TO THE FOLLOWING SCHEDULE: 

 

 MAY – 17th, 31st  JULY – 12th, 26th September – 6th, 20th 

JUNE – 14th, 28th  AUGUST- 9th, 23rd October – 4th, 18th  

 

 Leaf and Yard Waste Materials include ONLY the following items:  

• Leaf and grass clippings  

• Hedge clippings  

• Tree branches/limbs  

 

 

 

The Town of Port Hawkesbury provides bi-weekly organic waste collection, 

which allows residents to dispose of leaf and yard waste in their organic 

green bin as well. There will be no household garbage or recyclables 

accepted at the site. For more information on the solid waste collection 

please visit the website at: Town of Port Hawkesbury - Solid Waste 

Management  

 

Terry Doyle, P.Eng.  

Chief Administrative Officer 


